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26th November 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are excited to invite you to a special Writing Workshop taking place on
Wednesday 4th December at 2:30pm. This interactive session will provide you with
fun strategies to support writing development at home.

As a token of our appreciation for your support, all parents attending the workshop
will receive a free gift to take home!

There are only 25 places available and these will be given on a first-come,
first-served basis.

Please book via the Arbor app or speak to a member of the main office staff to
secure your place.

We look forward to seeing you next week.

Kind regards,

Mrs Hall
Assistant Headteacher
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